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Employer Attorneys Concerned About Lawsuits as Wage Data
Bill Passes Legislature

News

9.13.17 

While there are those that praise Assembly Bill 1209 for its efforts to bring pay equality to the

workplace, some employment attorneys warn about its potential risks. In the article, "Employer

Attorneys Concerned About Lawsuits as Wage Data Bill Passes Legislature," featured in the

Sacramento Business Journal, Of Counsel Benjamin Ebbink provides his commentary on the matter.

“This might be a trawling expedition for plaintiff lawyers who are looking for disparities in pay at big

companies” to form the basis for lawsuits, he said.

To read the full article, please visit Sacramento Business Journal. (Subscription required)
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